

March 4, 2009

Ventura Village PO Box 580757 Minneapolis, MN 55458

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to make sure that you are aware of our Mortgage Foreclosure Prevention Program (MFPP). Our program serves the entire city of Minneapolis. We are committed to providing accurate information and counseling to those who are falling behind on their mortgage payments, not currently behind but will be soon, those who are having difficulties paying or are behind on paying property taxes, as well as persons who are behind on paying homeowners association fees.

If possible, I would like to request that information on our program be included in your website, as well as any Neighborhood Newsletter you might have. Our intake number is 612-331-4090 x3, please use this number to refer homeowners to our program.

In an addition to our MFPP program, we also have two other programs, including A Brush with Kindness and our Homeownership Program. To get additional information about these programs, go to www.tchabitat.org.

Please feel free to contact me if you would like to learn more about our program or would like some brochures. I can also be reached by email at cheryl.peterson@tchabitat.org.

Sincerely,

Cheryl Peterson
Program Manager

Mortgage Foreclosure Prevention Program

Twin Cities Habitat for Humanity

612-331-4090 x7189